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Taylor, Bailey

From: mayor@magnolia-ar.com

Sent: Tuesday, December 11, 2018 2:39 PM

To: Taylor, Bailey

Subject: RE: Compliance Extension Request

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Bailey, Per your email the City Of Magnolia is requesting an extension in order for the contractor to receive permitting 
from ADEQ on are project. 
-----Original Message----- 
From: "Taylor, Bailey" <bailey.taylor@adeq.state.ar.us> 
Sent: Thursday, December 6, 2018 2:52pm 
To: "Parnell Vann" <mayor@magnolia-ar.com> 
Cc: "Andy Franks" <afranks@alfranksengineering.com>, "Magnolia Wastewater System" <mwws@sbcglobal.net> 
Subject: RE: Compliance Extension Request 

Mayor Vann, 

In order for us to proceed with an amendment to the CAO to extend the final compliance date, I will need the extension 
request to come from you. 

Thanks, 

Bailey Taylor

Enforcement Coordinator
Office of Water Quality
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
501-682-0639

From: Andy Franks [mailto:afranks@alfranksengineering.com]  
Sent: Thursday, December 06, 2018 12:56 PM 
To: Taylor, Bailey; Parnell Vann; Magnolia Wastewater System 
Subject: Compliance Entension Request

Bailey,

Please see attachment.
Original is in the mail to you.

Anthony L. (Andy) Franks, P.E.
President/CEO

118 East Broad Street – Texarkana, AR
101 West Main, Ste. 413 – El Dorado, AR
Texarkana, AR – (870) 216-1906
Fax Texarkana, AR – (870) 216-1907
El Dorado, AR – (870) 444-5160
Fax El Dorado, AR – (870) 444-5161

www.alfranksengineering.com 


